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On September 11, 2018, MUPY’s Assistant Dean for Innovation and Technology Transfer, namely, Dr.
Veerawat Teeranachaideekul, along with faculty members hosted a reception for representative from
Leave a Nest Singapore Pte. Ltd. located in Singapore. The purpose of the visit was to discuss about
a research collaboration focusing on Traditional Thai Medicine or some product unique to Thailand.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2339


